

March 30, 2020

Dear Valued Harrisburg Customer-

As you may have seen, we did receive approval from the Pennsylvania Governor to re-open our Harrisburg distribution center— which is great news. We know Harrisburg is your primary warehouse, so we have re-assigned your primary warehouse back to Harrisburg.

Our mission remains as strong as ever – to serve and support our you in any way we can. We know this isn't an easy time, we will get through this together. As always we appreciate your business and support.

non

Norm Hullinger CEO, alphabroder